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First name: George

Last name: Roberts

Organization: Jerry&amp;#39;s Auto Parts

Title: 

Comments: I am writing in support of Midas Gold's proposed mining operations up at Stibnite.

 

My name is George Roberts, I am the Manager of the NAPA Auto Parts in McCall, Idaho. I have toured the

Stibnite project area with Midas Gold and I am very impressed with how Midas is handling the project up in

Stibnite. The things that impress me are; the environmental precautions that are being taken by Midas; the

cleanup of the environment from previous operations; and Midas's proposed plan of cleaning and restoring the

environment in every step of their plan.

 

I am excited about the proposed project because of the jobs that it will bring to the area. As well as Midas's

involvement with local businesses.

 

Another part of the project I am excited about is the improved access to the area around Stibnite.

 

I would urge the forest service to let Midas Gold proceed with their project as written with the utmost confidence

that it will be done the way they said.

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, and we look forward to working with Midas Gold in the future.


